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This new bill is not thought out and will 

Cost Oregonians more money out of their paychecks. We need to stop the tax hikes 

and focus on taking care of the current population. Their are many family’s struggling 

in our state and this take away from their hard earned money.  Let’s support families 

not charge them more in taxes.  

 

 


